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The Wisconsin Department of Corrections (DOC) is committed to a “zero-tolerance policy” of sexual assault and sexual victimization.  This zero-tolerance policy affects all of DOC, including every employee and every person under correctional supervision. Report any assaults or victimizations that are sexual in nature to a staff member, or in writing. Any reports will be kept as confidential, as the circumstance allows. 
